

## News From the Nest

This week at school we learned the parts of a plant and flower. Each day at circle we sang songs that helped us identify the parts, read stories about seeds, plants, and flowers, and also used play-doh to help create each part of the plant.

In our sensory bin this week, we used fake grass and garden pieces to create beautiful garden scenes.

During Social Skills this week, we talked all about what we are thankful/grateful for, when it is appropriate to say thank you to someone, and how to show gratitude. Miss Renee and I were very impressed at how well they all did with this! We have really seen growth in everyone this year.

Once the weather had finally warmed up enough for our butterfly friends, we went outside to say goodbye and release them into the world. The kiddos were all so excited to see them fly away!

Some of our fine motor crafts this week included decorating t-shirts that had our favorite memories from the school year on it, making flowers out of paper plates and yarn, creating a flower with each part of the plant on it, and gluing yarn all over the letter "Y".

Stories this week included: My Wish for You, Plant Life Cycles, Seed to Plant, and I Can Grow a Flower.

Next week we will be talking about summer weather and beginning to prepare for Moving Up Day! Our letter of the week will be "Z". When it is your child's show & share day, please have them bring in an item that begins with this letter. This will be our LAST WEEK for show & share!

## Upcoming Events

Thursday, June 12<sup>th</sup>
Father's Day Celebration
1:30pm to 2:30pm

Tuesday, June 17<sup>th</sup>
3-Year-Old Moving Up Day
NO AFTER SCHOOL

Wednesday, June 18<sup>th</sup>
4 Year-Old Graduation, NO AFTER SCHOOL

Thursday, June 19<sup>th</sup> Juneteenth, NO SCHOOL

Friday, June 20<sup>th</sup>
End of the Year Carnival, NOT A SCHOOL DAY

## What We're Learning



















## Reminders

Please remember to send in with your child a jacket, hat, and boots (if you would like) for when we go outside. You may also want to send in a sweatshirt as it can get chilly in the building. ©

